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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY 

HOLIDAYS!! 

THE NOVEMBER FALL GATHER by AES 
Cattlemen/Cattlewomen raised 

$7,550 

January 6, 2024: AESCW Board of 
Directors & Committee Meeting; 

Everyone is invited!       
Time & Place TBD 

Jan. 28 – Feb. 2, 2024: CATTLE CON 
24 IN ORLANDO 

March 8-10, 2024: CCW Spring 
Meeting @ Lake Natomas Inn 

March 21-24, 2024: National FFA 
Convention in Sacramento 

2022-2023 AESCW 
EXECUTIVE BOARD 

Jill Curran, Interim President 
jilllrc@gmail.com 

Katherine Kussman-Collins 
Interim V.P. 

kussmak@losrios.edu 

Cindee Slater, Secretary   

Taylor Ristrom, Treasurer 

Rielle Waters Santinelli,     
Past President 

https://aescattlewomen.org/ 

AESCW Club E-Mail 
aescw49@gmail.com 

Membership     209-217-6125 
lalapam@att.net 

Scholarships, Toni LaBelle & 
Robyn Verbridge         

(209)304-7169

expressions1928@hotmail.co

"No two ways about it 
- CattleCon is the
best event of the year
for anyone in the
business of raising
cattle. The
educational sessions
of Cattlemen’s
College are an
excellent way to
sharpen knowledge,
with sessions for just
about any sector." -
CattleCon23
Attendee
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This is Jill Curran’s sister, Annie Reynolds.       
She was recently inducted into the National Cowgirl 

Museum-Hall of Fame in Ft. Worth, TX.  Annie 
raises quarter horses, trains and rides in reined 

cow-horse competitions. Congratulations!! 

https://www.cowgirl.net/portfolios/anniereynolds/ 

While at Convention, a Calaveras/ 
Tuolumne unit member (Doni Rosasco) 

won this basket created/donated by 
AESCW.  Way fun & pretty! 

https://www.cowgirl.net/portfolios/anniereynolds/


Please accept our thanks to all of the AES members who ordered dinners for themselves, 
families, friends and employees. Our drive thru had a change in menu that was well received 
by all who shared feedback. We would like to extend a special thank you to all who delivered 
desserts and especially to the ladies who gave of their time to work the event. We were 
successful because of the teamwork and support we have for one another.  
It's a pleasure to be a member of the AES Cattlewomen. 

Katherine Kussman-Collins  
Jill Curran  
AES Drive thru Dinner Co-Chairs 

P.S. Thank you to Jason Wolin for cooking all our tri tips and to Rich Hoffman for the musical 



115 Dinners were prepared ������ 
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